
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
RE: STEM event 
 
This year we would like to offer the opportunity for your child to attend the Scarborough 
Science and STEM event, at the Spa in Scarborough. The day will engage the 
students in a wide variety of interactive activities to encourage them into further STEM 
learning and careers. If you would like to know more about the event, please use the 
website below: 
 

https://scarboroughengineeringweek.com/ 
 
The event is on 10 October 2023. The students will depart school at 10 am and arrive 
back at 2 pm, this means students will be absent for periods 2, 3 and part of 4 for the 
event. Students should attend school in normal school uniform and bring with them 
any equipment and books for their period 1, 4 and 5 lessons (students will return part 
way through period 4).  
 
The event is free, however there is a small cost to cover the coach travel of £10. In 
order to confirm your child’s place on the visit, please complete the consent form via 
the link below by no later than Monday 2 October 2023: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/AdKcGVn1fv 
 
Please also make payment of the £10 by the same date.  
 
Students should bring a packed lunch with them for the visit. If your child is eligible for 
free school meals and requires a packed lunch providing for the visit please indicate 
this on the consent form. Should you have any difficulties making the payment, please 
contact me via emily.dean@driffieldschool.org.uk. Please note, the visit may not go 
ahead if costs are not covered; and behaviour in lessons will be monitored running up 
to the trip and if the student does not meet basic classroom expectations they will be 
removed from the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss E Dean  
Acting Head of Design Technology 
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